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Presidentõs Message ~  
 
 
 
 
 
NEED GIFT  BASKETS AND GIFT CERTIFI-
CATES FOR SHOW! 

Raffles will be our primary way to raise money at 
our show. Youõve been challenged to donate a gift 
basket and here are some theme ideas: 

Family Game Night, Spa Items, Grilling, Choco-
late, Car ð Care, Fun in the Sun, Health Foods, 
Mother and  Baby Basket, Regional, Wines, Pet 
Lovers, Movie Night, Hair Care, Golfing, Emergen-
cy Essentials, Food Themedé.well you get the 
idea. The possibilities are endless. 

Also gift certificates will be needed. Talk to eve-
ryone you do business with and ask them if they 
can participate in some way. No gift certificate is 
too small. We can combine certificates to make 
an awesome prize! 

Bring your  baskets and certificates to the Febru-
ary meeting or set up on Friday, Feb 16th.  It is 
essential to let our show chair, Claudia 
Young, know what you have ahead of time.   She 
will be making up signs with the donorõs  name to 
display with the gifts. Oma.young@ymail.com 

So let your imagine inspire you and letõs make this 
the best show ever! 

 

Dana DeMarco 

Your President  

Membership Corner  
Chairperson Lillian Cruz 
 
 
 

 
DUES FOR 2018 are now due 

 
Annual dues are $20 individual, $25 family  

 
 

Please remember to wear your name tags at meetings!  
If you are interested in becoming a member, email  
lillynabel@yahoo.com or call (772) 834-0750. 

Need PSLOS Help at  Botanica 
Botanica offers us a unique opportunity to promote our 
PSLOS Orchid Show which will be held on the following 
weekend  (2/17-2/18.) 
We will have a booth with show flyers and orchid care 
sheets. I have set up a schedule of  2 1/2 hour shifts for the 
two days. Need some more volunteers.  Need two volun-
teers for : 
                Saturday - Feb 10     1:30 pm  - 4:00 pm 
                Sunday - Feb 11        8:30 am - 11:00 am 
Come on it will be fun! Call or e-mail Dana   772-971-
3555 or danademarco@bellsouth.net  
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Port St Lucie Orchid Society Orchid 
Show  February 17-18 2018 
 
Anyone who signed up to be a trophy sponsor, 
please make sure you are bringing a check for 
$30.00 to the February PSLOS meeting. If you 
haven't signed up for it, you can still bring a 
check and be a sponsor. 
 
I also need to know who gave gift certificates 
and gift baskets for the raffle. I have to make 
up signs and can not do it all last minute. 
 
We need people for workshops. It could be on 
repotting, fertilizing, watering, light condi-
tions, diseases and cures, insects and insecti-
cides etc. It could be a workshop on a specific 
type of orchid or orchids in general. Please, 
please, pretty please, step up. We have a lot 
of knowledgeable folks and it would be great 
if you could share that knowledge. 
 
We still have a lot of volunteer positions 
open. Sign up sheets will be at the February 
meeting.  
 
The show is a group effort. We need every 
one of you. Thank you to all who are willing 
to help. 

Orchid Show  
Photo Contest Rules 

 
  
As many of you know, we hold a photo contest at our 
annual show. Pictures of orchids only, please, and here 
are the rules: 
  
1. Must be 8x10 or larger, matted or framed. 
2. Must be your photo, no Internet orchids please. 
3. Maximum of 3 photos per membership. 
4. Must have your name, address, and phone number 
on 
back of photo. Address labels work best. 
5. Please bring your photos to the February meeting 
or to the Botanical Gardens on setup day, 
Friday, February  16th, from 11 AM until noon. 
  
Photos will be judged. 
In the event we have too many photos, those 
who have submitted 3 photos will be reduced to their 
2 best, so everyone will have a chance to enter. 
  
Thanks you all, and hereõs to many blue ribbons!  

To all members: 
 
Martin County Orchid Society Orchid Show 

 
 
PSLOS is invited by Martin County Orchid Society 
to put up a display at their Orchid Show 
  

Friday March 2nd - Sunday March 4  
 
Set up is Thursday, March 1st.  
The theme of the show is: 
 

 "Orchids of the Wild, Wild West"  
 
Society tables will consist of 6' round tables to 
provide patrons with a 360 degree view. 
 
We need someone to step up and take charge and 
some folks to help out. It's a lot of fun. And if you 
need practice, you can put up an individual dis-
play at out show!!!!! 
 
 
For more information you can contact Dana De-
Marco  at danademarco@bellsouth.net  
 
Last year PSLOS won a blue ribbon and trophy for 
Best Orchid Society Display!  

Port St. Lucie Orchid Society 
Scholarship Fund 

 
Golf Tournament 

 
Saturday, April 7, 2018 

 
Gator Trace Golf & Country Club 

 
Entry 4-person Scramble $300.00 

 
Includes: Green fees cart, continental break-

fast, and lunch 
 

Registration and Breakfast at 7:30 am 
 

Shotgun Start 8:30am 
 

Sign Sponsorship $50.00 ea 
 

Individual Player Fee $75.00 
 

Those who canõt attend can still support the 
PSLOS Scholarship Fund with a donation. 

 
Contact Barb Lynn:  772-873-9098 



February Monthly Meeting 
Program 

 
Noon    Early Class: Maureen Kerr ( in charge 
of our orchid exchange)  and Jamie Lawson are 
teaming up on how to divide an overgrown 
Cattleya so you too can expand your collection 
and participate in the monthly exchange.  

 
 
1 pm   General Meeting 

  Speaker: Jamie Lawson 

 Topic: "Microclimate Niches for Maxim-
izing Orchidization" or How to Grow 
2000 Orchids in Your Back Yardó 

Tasks for February  
 

February Climate Data  
Average high: 77.7  
Average low: 60.7  
Average mean: 69.1  
Average rainfall: 2.07"  

 
¶ Spread snail bait lightly and frequently. (every 7-10 days 
for several applications.) 

 

¶ Morning dew and fog can lead to Botrytis. Spray using 
Fla. recommended fungicides or Bicarbonate of soda. 

 

¶ Time to start Spring potting. 
 

¶ Treat for Mites if necessary 
 
(per Dr Martin Motesõ monthly newsletter and book, Florida Orchid Growing 
Month by Month) 

 
 

Jessica Beneford  
 
Hi orchid friends  
   When I moved to Florida in 2000,  I 
felt like my dream came to life: out-
side gardens all year long!!   Eventually, my collection in-
creased. I built a small greenhouse with about 200 orchids.  
  A couple hurricanes later, having lost the greenhouse, I de-
cided to just leave the surviving orchids under my oak tree 
and around pool. Dendrobiums seem to thrive on neglect thus 
became my favorite type of orchid. As a Master Gardener, I 
use natural or non-toxic methods of fertilizing and disease or 
pest control.  My collection is happy with the arrangement.  
 
Early in my orchid adventures, while working at the local hos-
pital, one of my patients talked me into joining the Port St. 
Lucie Orchid Society.  I jumped in head first.  I went to 19th 
World Orchid Conference and Show in Miami in 2008 not know-
ing a weed from an orchid. It was one of the best orchid expe-
riences of my life and a prime reason that I always encourage 
new PSLOS members to volunteer in any of the many society 
sponsored activities. Our small society increased in members 
who evolved into good friends.  
 
The Port St Lucie Botanical Gardens offered us the Orchid 
room to develop in exchange for a free meeting place.  As 
usual, I jumped in head first.  Working with my awesome or-
chid gurus: Robbie Robinson and the late Mike Bond, our mem-
bers came out and gave donations and time.   We have had 
some hiccups along the way but now our garden is one of the 
favorite spots for wedding and garden pictures at the Gar-
dens.  
  
I encourage everyone to get involved in the PSLOS 
activities.  Your orchid collection will probably benefit from 
your experiences 
 
 

Orchids love it by the pool 

Two of my favorite dendrobiums on loan to the Orchid 
Room. 


